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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Breakfast for dinner seems to have been a hit! We truly appreciate Jared Parsley’s delicious culinary skills, and 

we would like to thank everyone who helped clean up! The Union works best when we all work together! 
 

We have been busy manning up the shutdowns at Honda – East Liberty. A data center is on the horizon, a 

medical building and many other jobs are in the works. Let’s keep IBEW Local 32 strong and man our own 

work! Wouldn’t you like to sleep in your own bed??? 
 

Please remember to record your last drug test date.  The test date will update if you are chosen for a random.  We have 

seen many electricians miss out on jobs because their test had expired. Don’t let that happen to you.  

 

“Hard work spotlights the character of people:  some turn up their sleeves, some turn up their noses, some don’t 

turn up at all.” 

    Sam Ewing   

  

 

Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


